 North Liberty Town Council Minutes – July 19, 2021
	The regular meeting of the North Liberty Town Council was held at the North Liberty Community Building.  The Pledge of Allegiance was recited, and Ben Webb gave the Invocation.  President Randy Lemert called the meeting to order at 6:00 P.M.
 Will Groves, Jr., Gerry Brown and Tom England Council Members, Town Attorney Marcel Lebbin, Utilities Manager Skip Davidson, Town Marshal Matt Wilber and Deputy Clerk-Jackie James were in attendance.  Vicki Kitchen Clerk-Treasurer was not in attendance.  There were no citizens in attendance.   There was no representation from the press.
	Will Groves, Jr. made a motion to approve the consent agenda including the June 14, 2021, Park Board Minutes, Town Council Minutes June 14, 2021, and the vouchers as presented.  Ben Webb seconded the motion.  All voted to approve. 
	 There was no comment or petitions from citizens.
	The meter project is scheduled to begin after the August meter reading.  
	DLZ Work Order from Shamrock Run was discussed.  Ben Webb made a motion to have Town Attorney Marcel Lebbin and Skip Davidson meet with DLZ to replat lots to make the lots more desirable.  Gerry Brown seconded the motion.  All voted to approve.
	Tom England made a motion to appoint Vicki Kitchen to be the contact person for the Town of North Liberty to the Indiana Department of Technology.  Will Groves, Jr. seconded the motion.  All voted to approve.
	Will Groves, Jr. made a motion to authorize Randy Lemert to sign the American Rescue Plan Funding Application.  Gerry Brown seconded the motion.  All voted to approve.
	Gerry Brown inquired on the budget after the storm.  He reported that Marty Gillean passed away about three days ago.
	Gerry Brown provided a spreadsheet of received information from eight venues.  Discussion followed.  Gerry Brown reported the surveying has been done.  
The plan for the school traffic at Mill and Lafayette Streets is not official and still being discussed.  
Problem properties were not discussed. The checklist has been approved.  
Marcel Lebbin suggested an Adopt a Fire Hydrant program to repaint and clean fire hydrants.  Skip will look into this program.
Gerry Brown stated that the Chamber signs to be incorporated into five-year plan.  
	With no further business before the North Liberty Town Council, Gerry Brown made a motion to adjourn at 6:47.  Will Groves, Jr. seconded the motion.  The vote was unanimous.
Signed:					
_________________________________

Attest:							
_________________________
Vicki L. Kitchen, Clerk-Treasurer
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